
Q
E

I
I
 N

e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r

Issue 374

27.06.25

This Week 

Transition Evening: All parents and carers are invited to our Transition Evening 

on Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm 

QEII Connections: The next QEII Connections event is on Wednesday 2nd July 

and is a visit from the West Sussex Parent Carer Forum. Please see the poster 

sent home previously and on our website  for more information and if you would 

like to attend please let us know by emailing  office@qe2school.co.uk

School Photos: Every student has now has the order form sent home on paper 

for their recent school photo, with details of how to place your order if you wish 

to. Please place your order before the deadline of Tuesday 1st July.

Yearbook: Our Yearbook for this school year is in production. The order form 

has been emailed out to parents & carers this week. It is also available to staff 

and friends of the school. Copies are £10 each and if you have not received an 

order form but would like to have one, please contact  office@qe2school.co.uk

before Friday 11th July.

Parent Questionnaire: The latest QEII Parent Questionnaire 

is now live. You can complete this by following this link or using 

the QR code. Please can you complete it by Monday 6th July:

 https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ

Letters Home
All Students: Yearbook order form.

Selected Trailblazers & Globetrotters: Woodlands Meed sporting event letter.

Those Taking Part: Final details for Children’s Parade

Cavers & Divers: Nymans trip letter.

Year 6 Classes: Lodge Hill Activity Day final letter.

Yoimoji of the Week: Leopold
This week’s Yoimoji was Leopold the grateful lion. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. Yoimoji is a blend of 

the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji 

posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Leo, Adventurers - Kindly going out of his way to give a Zones of Regulation 

board to an upset friend.

Yochanan, Trailblazers - Using his communication device effectively to say how 

he felt.
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Class News from Pilots
Pilots Class have loved the topic this term “Wriggle and Crawl.”  We have enjoyed going out hunting 

for minibeasts in our Forest School sessions. We like exploring where different minibeasts live and 

what they eat. 

We have discussed the life cycle of caterpillars and have learnt about how bees make honey. The 

honey we tasted was delicious. In maths we have enjoyed looking at shapes and their properties. We 

have really enjoyed making minibeasts out of different materials and making our own smoothies. The 

drumming session on Monday was amazing. 
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